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Report On Eid -e- 

Milad 



Rizvi College of Education organized Eid-e-Milad programme on 8
th 

October, 2022. Eid-e-Milad is observed on 12
th

 Rabbiul Awal (Islamic 

Calendar) every year. This day is observed by Muslims across the world 

as Prophet Mohammed (PBUH) was born on this day. The programme 

was scheduled to begin at 2:30 in the college's Method Room.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All the faculty members and principal of the college were welcomed by 

sprinkling gulab jal (rose water) on them. Then, once everyone was 

seated on their seats, session began.  



Session began with Qirat spoken by a student along with the explanation 

of the same. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A brief introduction about the session was given followed by 

significance of day said by the students. After this, history and 

biography of Prophet Mohammed (PBUH) was beautifully 

communicated by the students. 

There was a space in the corner specially dedicated for students to sit 

and sing naat. After biography was spoken, a beautiful naat ‘Maula Ya 

Salli Wa Sallim’ was sung by the group of girls. After this, Qissa (life 

incidences) of  Prophet Mohammed (PBUH) was shared by students 

which depicted how great personality and great preacher he was!  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There were 3 incidences that were shared and between those incidences  

 

After that, one  more naat ' Tu Kuja Mann Kuja' was sung Melodiously 

by the group of girls. 

Then, a group singing on 'Hasnain ke Nana' was performed. Naat was 

sung so beautifully that all the people who were listening to it were lost 

in it.  

After that, Salaam was prayed where in everyone stood in praying 

posture. Once Sallam was completed; session was concluded. Principal 

of the college came forward and shared her views with everyone. Then, 

Professor Dr Gyanprakash Arya came forward and addressed everyone. 

He also gave a good message to the audience. Then, Dr Spoty Karthik 

followed by Dr Priyanka Pandey came forward, both of them 

appreciated the hard work of students and each of the two shared their 

opinions with the class.  

A big thank you goes to the college's management, principal, all the 

faculty members for taking this initiative and organizing this 



programme. Kudos to all the students who actively participated and 

together made this programme a memorable one! 

 


